Legal information sessions for parents and carers at Western Heights College 11 June - 17 June

[bookmark: _GoBack]"Can my teenager get in legal trouble for sharing a nude selfie of themselves or someone else?"
"At what age is it legal for teenagers to have sex?"
"How does the law define sexual consent among minors?"
"What are the signs that bullying has become assault?"
"Can a schoolyard fight lead to legal charges?"
The laws are always changing and can be confusing for everyone!
Western Heights College has partnered with Barwon Community Legal Service to provide legal information sessions to students and parents/caregivers.

If you are interested in learning more about legal topics such as sexting, consent, bullying, and harassment, and how the law applies to teenagers (and their parents and caregivers), please join us for one of our informal sessions at the Western Heights Library on: - 

Tuesday 	11 June at 9.15am 		Wednesday	 12 June at 2pm 
Thursday 	13 June at 2pm 			Friday 	14 June at 9.15am 
Monday 	17 June at 9.15am 

Our school lawyer, Megan Alford, will guide you through the legal sessions provided to our students. Megan will also be available to answer any questions you have about laws relating to sexting, consent, bullying, and harassment, and how these laws apply to young people.

We hope to see you there!
If you have any questions about these sessions, please contact Megan at: megan.alford@barwoncommunitylegal.org.au
